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April 2, 2020 

 

Dear Lifetree Family & Friends,  

 

We trust you all are doing well during this challenging time in our nation and in our world. It is during these 

times, the frailty of mankind and our need to totally depend upon our Lord becomes so evident. It is in times of 

infirmity and susceptibility such as these where God shows even more remarkably His eternal power and glory! 

As Christ said to the Apostle Paul in 2 Corinthians 12:8, He continues to say to all of us today: “My grace 

is sufficient for you, for My power is perfected in weakness.” 

 

As most if not all of you are aware, our entire State is now under our Governor’s “stay at home” order until 

further notice. While “religious institutions” are given specific exemption from the order, we at Lifetree will 

NOT hold open services as we believe that is in the best interest of all. We do plan to continue to hold our 

“closed” services by live broadcast on YouTube until further notice. Those few individuals necessary to carry 

out the online service will zealously practice social distancing, handwashing and sanitizing, etc. as needed to 

ensure our continued safety. 

 

We simply ask that you all continue to pray for God’s intervention, watch and participate in our online worship 

services, contact the office or us with any questions or needs you may have (including financial needs), and 

your faithful monetary support to Lifetree Ministries as our overall financial obligations have not significantly 

changed. 

 

In closing, we want to remind you that we love you all, and pray for your continued health, safety and welfare 

during this time. 

 

In Christ’s Eternal Love, 

Pastors Don & Cheri And Lifetree Leadership Team 


